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Addendum I

The purpose of this addendum to the NAI Executive Council Charter is to document three modifications to the NAI Institute Strategic Fund (ISF). 

These modifications are:

1. reduce the funds assigned to the ISF by 50%

2. eliminate the Proposal Pre-Evaluation Committee (PPC), assigning equivalent initial proposal screening functions to the Deputy Director

3. conduct the full Technical Merit and Priority Reviews of appropriately constituted proposals simultaneously.

The reduction in the funds assigned to the ISF will make available separate funds ($200K in FY2005) to be administered by the Deputy Director operationally.  The Deputy Director will make selections pursuant to the prescription of the NAI Executive Council that meritorious proposals:

· are unlikely to achieve  support through other avenues,

· address the goals, scientific and collaborative, of the Institute (particularly submissions that benefit multiple Teams),

· are submitted through a member of the Executive Council, and

· do not exceed $50K.
Eliminating the PPC and conducting parallel reviews for Technical Merit and Priority will streamline the ISF process and make the program more responsive to the needs of the NAI community.

This Addendum will come into effect immediately and will remain in place until September 30, 2005 unless appropriately amended or revoked prior to that date.
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